
 
 
 
 
April 6, 2020  
 
 
Division of Fuel Management 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards  
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555–0001 
 
Attn.: Document Control Desk, Director 
 
Subject: Request for Timely Renewal of Certificate of Compliance (CoC) No. 9263 for 
              the Model No. SPEC-150Transport Package 
 
References: 1. U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) CoC No. 9263 for the  

   Model No. SPEC-150 Transport Package, Revision 9 
 
2. Safety Analysis Report (SAR) for the SPEC-150 Transport Package, 
    February 14, 2011 

 
In accordance with provisions of 10CFR 71.1 and 10CFR 71.38, Source Production and 
Equipment Company (SPEC), hereby requests the timely renewal of the U.S. NRC CoC 
No. 9263 for the Model No. SPEC-150 Transport Package (Package Identification No. 
USA/9263/B(U)-96), which will expire June 30, 2020. 
 
SPEC has reviewed the current Safety Analysis Report (SAR) for the SPEC-150 
Transport Package, Chapter 7 Operating Procedures, and Chapter 8 Maintenance 
Program, and found no revision of the SAR is necessary at this time. 
 
If you have any comments or questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Kristen Bonds  
Regulatory and Quality Manager 
 


